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The Importance of Being Earnest theatre trip 

 

 

On Wednesday 26th June, Lower 5 GCSE and Lower 6 A Level drama pupils excitedly boarded the mini 

bus and headed to the Royal Exchange Theatre in Manchester to watch Oscar Wilde’s hilarious 

comedy of manners ‘The Importance of Being Earnest’. 

The play was directed by Josh Roche, he chose to give a fresh, modern look to the play. This 

timeless tale of identity, opulence and sharp-tongued wit follows the lives of the rich and 

ridiculous, all looking for something to do, someone to love and somewhere to belong. 

Pupils really enjoyed the experience. Avani and Millie will be directing and performing an 

extract from the play for their A Level performance examination. This is something I will be 

looking forward to greatly.  

 

Mrs Gemma Hamlyn 

 


